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Planning Scheme Amendment to LPS (PSA2023/1) Representation Form
Firstname: Margaret
Surname: Smith
Email: robert.margsmith@gmail.com
Phone 
Number: 0428818939

Address 
line 1: 264 Green HIlls Road

Address 
line 2: 
Postcode: 7331
Suburb: Stanley

Your 
comments
: 

I write to you as a dedicated resident and farmer who has called the enchanting 
Greenhills of Stanley home since 1996. My 150-acre farm, where we cultivate crops, 
raise cattle and sheep, has provided not only a livelihood but a profound connection 
to the land and the natural beauty that surrounds me. The Stanley Peninsula has been 
a cherished place for me, a sanctuary of natural wonders, and a testament to the 
harmony between sustainable farming and the captivating landscapes. Our family, 
including two beloved grandchildren, thoroughly enjoys visiting. They revel in the 
delightful views that greet them from our sunroom, where the beauty of North Point 
and Three Hummock Island unfolds before our eyes. The joy of these moments is 
only rivalled by the experience of listening to the penguins and observing the 
graceful wedge-tailed eagles as they grace the skies with their presence. Our visitors 
are equally enchanted by the views and the serene atmosphere that permeates this 
region. As someone who commutes daily from Stanley to Smithton, I look forward 
to the scenic vistas I encounter on my way home from work. The landscape offers a 
moment of respite and connection with the natural world, a cherished interlude that 
helps me transition from the demands of the workday to the tranquillity of my rural 
home. The proposed Scenic Protection Area (SPA) designation is an important for 
those of us who have made this land our haven. It ensures that the quiet charm, the 
untouched beauty, and the stunning vistas that define this region will be safeguarded. 
Our family gatherings, the laughter of our grandchildren, and the peaceful moments 
in the sunroom are all made more precious by the assurance that the integrity of our 
landscape will be preserved. Appropriate development that respects the balance 
between progress and preservation is something I wholeheartedly welcome. This is 
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not only a gesture of safeguarding the land but also preserving our way of life and 
the allure that draws visitors to this remarkable region. In conclusion, I extend my 
heartfelt support for the Scenic Protection Area designation. It resonates with the 
values and aspirations of those of us who have cherished this land for years. This 
recognition not only safeguards our heritage but also acknowledges the importance 
of responsible development, creating a thriving, harmonious community that 
cherishes the beauty that defines our unique corner of the world. Thank you for your 
dedication to preserving the essence of the Stanley Peninsula, a place that means so 
much to my family and the broader community. The scenic protection ensures that 
generations to come will continue to cherish and enjoy the same wonders we have 
been fortunate to experience. I also support the broader scenic protection of Circular 
Head regions. 
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